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This Sunday at WUU: September 28, 2014

9:15am & 11:15am
"Making Time Holy"
Rev. Jennifer Ryu

Our overburdened schedules pull and tug at us, making some of us feel that time is our
enemy. Is it possible to set aside some time and make it sacred? Is Sabbath a real option
for modern families? What is the cost of not making time holy?

e 12:30 pm, Rainbow Potluck, Fahs House
e 2:00 pm, Conversation on Race-Sanctuary
e 4:00 pm, YRUU (WUU Highschoolers), Sanctuary

Weekly Calendar

Thursday, September 25

e No Meditation
e No Laughter Yoga
e 7:00 pm, Membership Team Meeting, Fahs House

Friday, September 26

e 4:00 pm, Chalice Singers Rehearsal, Sanctuary
e 6:00 pm, Fourth Friday Family Potluck, Sanctuary
Sunday, September 28
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Sunday, September 28

9:15am, Worship, Sanctuary

11:15 am, Worship, Sanctuary
12:30, Rainbow Potluck, Fahs House
2:00 pm, Conversations on Race, Sanctuary

Monday, September 29

e 10:00 am, Gayle Henion Creative Arts Group, Fahs House
e 7:00 pm, Buddhist Meditation, Sanctuary

Wednesday, October 1

e 7:30 pm, Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary

Thursday, October 2

e 10:00 am, Meditation, Sanctuary
e 6:30 pm, Navigators Monthly Meeting, Fahs House

View the entire WUU Calendar Here

Next Sunday: October 5, 2014

9:15am & 11:15am
Rev. Robert Coats
"Bend it, Twist it, Use it and Abuse it"

Truth can be elusive. It can be pliable, malleable, freeing and, at times, painful. Come join our
guest preacher, Rev. Coats, for a discussion on finding our personal and spiritual truths and
how we can find ways to live in community honoring our truths while at the same time
respecting the truths of others.

The choir sings today, accompanied by our new pianist, Dave Robbins.

Share the Plate for October

Williamsburg Area Meals on Wheels will receive the Share the entire Plate donation on
October 5. WAMOW provides home-delivered professionally-prepared nutrition as well as
smiles, social interaction and a daily routine to over 100 people who are unable to obtain or
prepare a hot nutritious meal for themselves as a result of aging, physical or mental
impairment or the inability to shop for themselves.

Social Justice

The Shelves are Bare and Donations are in Great need at FISH (our local food pantry)
It's time for school again! Children are getting school meals soon.

For September let's stock FISH shelves with canned meats such as Treet, Spam and tuna.



It's time for school again! Children are getting school meals soon.

For September let's stock FISH shelves with canned meats such as Treet, Spam and tuna.
and.....with some hearty casseroles, some canned soups and noodles and rice!

Thank you for your constant generosity; the need is great!

Religious Education

Religious Education is back in session! Be sure to join our new Director of Religious
Education, Austen Petersen, in Fahs House for some fun this Sunday.

Caring Committee

Please contact caringchair@wuu.org if you know of a member of the Congregation in need of
support, or if you are in need of support.

Nominating Committee

Nominating Committee Season Gets Underway
The WUU Nominating Committee for this upcoming church year consists of Heather Scully,
Susan Walkley and Fred Gilbertson.

The Nominating Committee serves the church by identifying and nominating candidates for
service to the congregation for the following boards/committees: Board Of Trustees,
Committee on Right Relations, Endowment Committee, WUU Board, and the Nominating
Committee.

Please consider whether you have aspirations of leadership in the imminent future of our
beloved congregation, and whether you have ideas about others who you would wish to see
hold positions of leadership. Please mention to Nominating Committee members your level of
interest and your ideas about others who you wish to be considered.

The Nominations Committee is charged with providing to the congregation a slate of
candidates in time for the Annual Meeting in early 2015.

Questions? Please contact Fred Gilbertson, Nominating Committee Chair

redgilbertson@msn.com§

Other News

Fourth Friday Family Potluck
Bring a dish and join us in the sanctuary this Friday, September 26 at 6pm in the sanctuary.
We will enjoy food, fellowship and fun!

Looking for Help

Ruth Hopkinson and Catherine Laarhoven are looking for volunteer(s) to make the
centerpiece table decorations for our Capital Campaign Kick-Off Celebration this November
8th. There will be 10 to 12 tables to decorate. Please call or write Ruth Hopkinson at




Ruth Hopkinson and Catherine Laarhoven are looking for volunteer(s) to make the
centerpiece table decorations for our Capital Campaign Kick-Off Celebration this November
8th. There will be 10 to 12 tables to decorate. Please call or write Ruth Hopkinson at
879-9080 (cell) or 565-3298 (home) or NS e EIReat. |f you call leave a message,
please. Catherine’s contact information is: 508-801-3734 (cell) or EEReTiTC P ILEIRSS -

Upcoming Events

e September 28: 12:30 pm, Rainbow Potluck, Fahs House
e October 10: Social Justice Event, Kenya Night
e October 11: Grounds Day
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